

Class of 1983

Class Agents
Ibash.edu Greg Miller
Dan Taylor

Alumni and Parent Relations Office 301 W. Wabash Ave. Crawfordsville, IN 47933

705 001 0000 705-; alumni@wa

wat

Save the Date: June 2-4, 2023

40th Reunion of the Class of 1983 at Wabash College

Time to Reconnect with Old Friends

Dear Classmates:

The 40th reunion of the Class of 1983 will be held at the 2023 Big Bash at Wabash College on June 2-4, 2023.

The most obvious reason to attend our 40th reunion is to reconnect with old friends, some of whom you may not have spoken to for several years.

We will have wonderful conversations and catch up with one another on our work (possibly retirement), family, travel and pastimes. It is always pleasant to learn where our classmates landed in life.



Though many years have passed, we still care very much about each other and Dear Old Wabash.

Registration for Big Bash will open in late January. More information will follow shortly before registration opens.

For those who make a gift before the end of the calendar year, check out these ways you can support Wabash and gain some possible tax benefits: https://www.wabash.edu/news/story/13017

Every gift directly supports Wabash students and adds to the momentum of the Giant Steps Campaign.

Yours in Wabash,

Dan & Greg